
  
 
 
 
 
 

All Saints School 
 
 

Dear All Saints Auction Supporter, 
 
On March 4th, 2017, All Saints School will host its 34th annual dinner and auction.  Your 
support is truly appreciated as it is critical to the continued success of our school. 
 
Your donation of merchandise, service, cash, or catalog advertisement purchase will 
help ensure All Saints’ students achieve an outstanding education and become 
responsible members of our local and global community.  Your business’ tax-deductible 
donation and/or advertisement will be prominently featured in our auction catalog 
reaching families, teachers, friends, and alumni of All Saints including over 400 
attendees of the Auction, as well as posted on our Auction web site. 
 

     
 
Enclosed you will find procurement and advertisement forms; please use the 
appropriate form to confirm your support.  Completed forms can be mailed, emailed, or 
faxed to the school office.  If you have questions email auction@allsaintsportland.com 
or call the school at 503-236-6205. 
 
All Saints School appreciates your generosity and recognizes that your participation is a 
vital part of the success of our school and the future leaders of our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
All Saints Auction Team  

 
 
 
 

601 NE Cesar E Chavez Blvd 
Portland, Oregon 97232 
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